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Cirencester Tennis Club Facilities Report 2018

The big success this year has been the new artificial clay courts which quickly became the
preferred surface to play on.Their success is very much down to how everyone at the club
has taken to doing the sweeping, so thank you! A lot of effort went into getting them

installed so it’s satisfying to see them being enjoyed.

The clubhouse has had a lick of paint and we have a new clock. Once a repair has been
completed on the front of the clubhouse the clock will be moved to a more useful position.

Thanks to Jono Gell and Oscar Snowball who recently powerwashed the back courts ready

for winter.

The next big project is the installation of lights on the back courts which has just begun - the
future is 400 lux of low cost, energy efficient LED light.

Many thanks to everyone who has helped to keep the place in good order this year with
doing their bit on the cleaning rota and to everyone who’s helped with the track and the

recent tree disposal.

George Brooks
A brighter future for Facilities management.



